
 

 

We are all very much looking forward to the Sleepover on Thursday.  

Pupils and parents should now have received a copy of our Survival Guide (!) – a copy is 

attached for your reference. 

A few final pieces of information for Thursday night which might be helpful: 

 Please ensure that pupils bring their own inhalers and medication as needed. 

 

 Pupils will be provided with a drink and a small snack of pizza after the evening 

activities. Please ensure that your child has their evening meal before they arrive. 

 

 Pre Prep Gate 4 will be open for access on Thursday evening from 18:45 and Friday 

morning from 10:45. You can park on the hard area beside Pre Prep. 

 

 We will register pupils on arrival in the Crush Hall  and our first activity will start at 

19:15. 

 

 We expect to be finished by 11:00 on Friday morning, but no earlier, so don’t rush to 

get here before then. 

 

 Please could all pupils have socks which they will need to wear for trampolining. 

 

 All long hair will need to be tied back when using Bunsen burners in the labs. 

 

 Please keep an eye on the weather forecast for Thursday evening. One of the 

activities will be outside on the back field, so sturdy shoes and a warm coat may be 

necessary (with plastic bag for damp shoes). 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. We are all looking forward to 

a fun end to this first half term of Year 5. 

Mrs Price 

aprice@stfaiths.co.uk 

mailto:aprice@stfaiths.co.uk

